
 

STAFF REPORT  
CITY OF GREEN COVE SPRINGS, FLORIDA 

TO:  City Council Regular Session MEETING DATE: March 12, 2024 

FROM: Mike Null, Asst. City Manager 

SUBJECT: City Council authorization to surplus sound system equipment and donate to Clamour Theatre 

Company. Mike Null 
 

BACKGROUND 

The City owns two sound systems.  The larger of the two systems has been used once since it was purchased 

in 2011.  This system utilizes outdated technology, requires a certain level of expertise to operate, and is 

utilizing valuable storage space.  Most audio technicians today would utilize a laptop computer and software 

to replace the 24-channel mixer and speakers have become smaller and more efficient.  City staff has been 

considering surplussing this system for the last few years. 

The City was recently approached by the Clamour Theatre Company about possibly donating the equipment 

to them.  They are a registered 501(c)(3) and they have members with the expertise to operate this system.  

Staff recommends declaring this equipment surplus and donation to the Clamour Theatre Company.  The 

equipment list is as follows: 

Sound Board 
Furman M-8LX  Power Conditioner “Merit Series” (2 w/ case) 
Drive Rack PX Power Speaker  
Lexicon MX200 
Onyx 24-4 
Premium 24-Chanel Console 
2 Speakers 
JBL by Harman 
PRX618S 
Loudspeaker System 
65’ snake and assorted cords 

The City will retain the small sound system and all microphones to be used for small events. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

N/A  

RECOMMENDATION 

Declare as surplus the sound system equipment listed above and donate to Clamour Theatre Company.. 
 


